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7th December 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to inform you that Ashton Community Science College is supporting Save the Children's 

Christmas Jumper Day appeal this year. On Friday 11th December millions of people in the UK will 

be putting on a Christmas jumper to raise money for a great cause. We have decided that instead 

of one whole school day, each year group should wear their Christmas jumper on the same day 

they enjoy their school Christmas dinner. 

 

This year, the dates for each year group are: 

 

Year 7 - Monday 14th December  

Year 8,9,10 &11 – Tuesday 15th December 

 

Students who would like to be involved are invited to wear a Christmas style jumper in place of their 

normal school jumper on the day of their meal. Students are expected to wear the rest of their 

uniform as they would normally.  Christmas jumpers may include a wintery pattern or an image 

linked to Christmas.  Students are also able to decorate jumpers to create their own Christmas 

jumper. 

 

Students choosing to participate by wearing a Christmas jumper will be asked to pay a minimum 

donation of £1.00, all of which will go directly to Save the Children.  Donations may be brought in 

on the day of their event and will be collected by progress leaders in morning form time.  

 

Please can I remind all parents that the standard of uniform at Ashton Community Science College 

is excellent and students are still expected to dress in a way that is appropriate to a purposeful, safe 

working environment.  Normal lessons will, of course, take place on this day.  If students have PE on 

the day, they will be expected to bring PE kit as usual. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact school, should you have any further questions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs J Hoyle 

Deputy Headteacher 


